
November - 2013 

AMA CLUB # 405 

 

President’s Message 

 
Well here it is December again and this 
year the cold closed in quickly. So as 
our thoughts turn to that winter build or 
maintenance I'd like to take the time to 
thank all of you for the help in 
maintaining the field and promoting the 
hobby and helping the new pilots who 
come to us looking for help and 
pointers.  
 We have elected new club officers. 
They are: 
 President: Alan Zinnecker  
 VPCD: Dave Reiber 
 Secretary: Wilson Hardy  
 Treasurer: Kelly Sears  
 Thank you for serving the club to both 
the incoming and outgoing officers.  
 We still have a lot of flying and club 
functions coming up, The New Year’s 
Day Fun Fly, and the very important 
LSK Auction, so get your no longer 
needed RC related treasures together 
and ready for the first Saturday in Feb. 
and as always volunteers are need to 
pull this off. Contact Rick Kuenning.  
 Again we won't be having a club 
Christmas party but join me at the 
trackside in Waverly before the meeting 
for food and libations beginning around 
5:30 PM. 
 
    Happy Flying, Alan  

 

Secretary’s Report 
Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm. 
Minutes for November meeting 
approved. 

 

VP/CD Report 
New Year’s Day fun fly will be held. 
2014 fun fly will be 2nd weekend in 
June. This will be a class A event to 
avoid area conflicts. 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
Bills paid and report approved. 

 

Safety Officer’s Report 

 
No problems reported. 

 

Old Business 

 
Field rules will be on web site. 
Weather reporting is up and running on 
web site. 
Water is off for winter. 
  

New Business 

 
Gate repairs will be done as time 
permits 
  

New Members 

 

No New Members 

 

Models of the Month 

 
No Models of the Month. 
 
Meeting adjourned 8:15p.m. 
 
 



 
  

2013 LSK Officers 

 

President:               Alan Zinnecker 

432-9066 azinnecker@windstream.net 

 

VP/CD:         

   

Treasurer:               Mike Yearly 

476-1609  firstchair2@msn.com 

 

Secretary:          Jerry Robinson 

464-2397        jrstoy@aol.com 

 

Safety Officer:        Brad Pankoke 

797-8710       bradpankoke@hotmail.com 

 
Executive Committee: 

 

Don Svoboda                          

Ric Feldman 

Gary Dunkel 

 

Webmaster:             Rich Kuenning 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.lincolnskyknights.org 

 

 

Lincoln Sky Knights 

PO Box 83605 

Lincoln, NE   68501-3605 

For information on the web about 
local events and activities 

 
http://metrorcflying.com/ 

 

 

WHO TO CALL FOR HELP! 
    Rich Kuenning    464-3256 
    Ron Vogel     466-0031 
    Bill Davis                                  475-2305 
   Wilson Hardy                            890-3161 
   Dennis Osburn                         470-0271 
   Mike Yearley    475-1609 
   Leonard Akert                          489-6277 
      rakert@neb.rr.com 
Ric Feldman 
        402-613-3089  ricfeldman@microlnk.com 
Nick Wheatley  eve6w@hotmail.com 

PLEASE REMEMBER!!  IF YOU ARE THE LAST 

PERSON AT THE FIELD IN THE EVENING, 

PLEASE BE SURE THAT THE CLUBHOUSE AND 

THE GATE ARE LOCKED!!!! 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

2013 Event Schedule 
 

January 1st – New Year’s Day Fly 

 

 

Tuesday night flying will run from May thru 

September.  Guests can receive introductory 

flights from our members. 

 

Meetings are the first Friday of every month 

except December at the LSK field at 7:30 PM 
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